
DearBrothers and Sisters,

As you know, our LPC Meeting in August has been can‐celledduetothevirus.Outofanabundanceofcautionfor
the elderly Friars, the Priory has cancelled all meetings and
events through the endof this year. Wecompletelyunderstand
and support that decision. Let’s keep all the Friars in our
prayers.

Since we are unable to meet as a province to vote on changes,
wewill continue using the current chapter voting procedure in
ourParticularDirectory. And, sincemost of our chapters have
alsobeenunable tomeet,wewill continuewithmonthly coun‐
cil, chapter and formationmeetings via Zoom.

For thosewhocannotuseZoomoranotherprovider, please stay
in touch with your chapter leadership via email and phone. All
members informationwhomaintainmonthlycontactandcom‐
plete study assignments, will move forward in status, as usual.
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AsImentioned inarecentemail,Fr.AugustineandIwillbevis‐
iting chapters via Zoom until it is safe to travel again. We will
begin this in July. Please contact me to set up a date.

Also, Iwill be sendingout anemailnextweekwith theChapter
Report Form. Please fill that out and send it back tome at your
earliest convenience.

Finally, Iwould like towelcomeHelenNguyenHeidenreich as
our In His Name Newsletter Editor. Helen is a wonderful
member fromtheSeattle chapter andweareblessed tohaveher
join our team.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions, concerns or
requests for prayer.We are all here to serve you.

God bless you,
Denise.

MRS. DENISE HARVEY O.P.
President.


